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Meeting Schedule

Meeting Dates: (2022) Sep 14, Oct 12, Nov 9, Dec TBD

Meeting Time: 6:30 pm

Meeting Location: Club field for Sep, weather permitted. (Oct on TBD)

Aug 10
Meeting was called to order by President Richard Jenkins at our Club Field.

Roll Call –There were 11 members present. Doug Sanders reported 41 members currently on the
Roster for 2022. One former member, Wes Wallin re-joined. Doug reported he had received an email
from a person and his son that may be interested in joining our club.

Treasurer’s Report – Emanuel (Hawkeye) Morris gave the treasurer’s report:
Deposits for the month were membership dues for 1 new member. ---$8 from 50/50
Disbursements – to Richard Jenkins for Zoom meeting charges.
Future disbursements will be to Frank E. for field maint., and to Don Bollinger for ‘cook out food’.
Hawkeye reported he was able to get the app working on his phone and was able to make deposits
electronically to the bank.
PayPal update—Hawkeye was able to create a business account with the correct EIN number.  He will
contact Dan Eaton to put information on the club website for members to pay for club dues using



PayPal if they chose to. The Club can also use PayPal for making payments for club expenses for
those that have an account.

Secretary’s Report – Approved.

Field Report – Lou Voss is going to mow the field Thurs 8/11. Clean up of the field was successful on
Saturday, much of the trash and corn stalks were raked and put over in the ditch. The grass has come
back after the flood waters receded.

Safety Report – None

Old business – none

New Business – Fun Fly coming up this Saturday 8/13 and Don Bollinger will be grilling hot dogs
again. Don B. brought up question of reduced membership dues.  The constitution reads after the
September meeting dues will be $35.  The club application form has after the October meeting.  Doug
and Richard to look into changing the PDF form (fillable on line) to read after the September meeting.
Wes Wallin suggested putting the meeting time on the club website and putting more info on the web
site about upcoming events. Hawkeye to talk to Dan Eaton.
Frank Eck reported that Darren at the Mark Twain Hobby Shop is planning another customer
appreciation day in Sep. Frank will update the club the time and date latter probably on a Sat and Sun.
Richard asked if anyone would be interested in T shirts and caps with club Logo. Some interest,
Richard to check into this.

.
Weather Web sites: Smart Field: www.windfinder.com/forecast/st_charles_c_smarrt_airport

Air Sports Net: www.usairnet.com

Show and tell – None

50/50 – Hawkeye

Attendance Prize – Hawkeye and Lou Voss

Motion to Adjourn – OK

Show and tell –
none


